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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
REGION II

JACOB K. JAVITS FEDERAL BUILDING

NEW YORK, NEW YORK 1O278-OOI2

February 15, 1994

Dear Liaison Group Member:

Unfortunately, due to the severe weather that blanketed the area
on February 8th and 9th/ the U.S. Environmental Protection
Agency, Region 2, had to postpone the Scientific & Technical
Committee (STC) meeting that was scheduled for February 9, 1994
in Latham, New York. We apologize for any inconvenience this may
have caused you.

Since the focus of that meeting was to be a discussion on
modelling (an issue of great interest to the STC membership and
others), EPA felt it would be neither prudent nor productive to
hold the meeting without the fullest participation possible by
the STC members. Another STC meeting on this subject will be
held in the near future, and you will be notified of that meeting

,,—- as soon as it is scheduled.

On another subject - while the deadline for submissions to River
Voices has passed, we would like to have more contributions from
the public. Remember, River Voices is your chance to share ideas
and information pertinent to the Hudson River PCBs Reassessment
not only with your fellow Liaison Group members, but with a very
wide segment of the population outside that immediate spectrum
(our mailing list numbers over 1500). Judging from the opinions
so eloquently expressed in verbal form at our meetings, the
Liaison Group members are rarely at a loss for words. Please put
your thoughts into writing and send them to me in the next few
weeks, and if you have any questions or need any information,
give me a call at 212/264-7214. Thank you for your continued
participation in the Community Interaction Program.

Best Wishes,

Ann Rychlenski, Community Relations Coordinator
External Programs Division
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